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6th March 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  

Raunak Punjab Dee College 2023 

Sunday 23rd April 2023, BECK THEATRE, Hayes  

Back in 1993, a simple idea was brought to reality by the collective efforts of a few members of our 
community and our founder Sant Baba Amar Singh Ji. The idea was to create a community of 
pupils and teachers who would practice universal principles of seva and equality but also push 
their horizons in academics and eventually go on to become an exemplar of an ideal British Sikh 
School. It has been an extraordinary journey since then. Cultural celebration at Beck Theatre has 
been our annual event from past number of years. It is an evening where we celebrate our diversity 
and our pupils showcase their amazing talents. After Covid restrictions and having missed out on 
several Hungama shows, this year we are putting on an extraordinary show for you all.  

Our pupils will take us through some of the memorable moments in the form of the most 
entertaining and breath-taking performances. These will include Bhangra, Giddha, Folk dances, 
comedy drama, musical performances and much more. It is a great opportunity for our staff and 
pupils to work together and showcase their talent throughout the Multi Academy Trust (Guru Nanak 
Sikh Academy and Nanaksar Primary School). Everyone involved has put in a lot of time and effort 
in preparing the most entertaining and exciting performances for you to enjoy as a family.  

Please join us on Sunday 23rd April 2023 at the Beck Theatre to celebrate years of our success. 
The three hour event will start promptly at 4pm and finish at 7pm.. Tickets are available for either 
£10 or £15 each, which can only be purchased from the school offices. Secondary students can 
purchase tickets during lunch times in the Atrium area. GNSA Primary and Nanaksar Primary 
parents can purchase tickets from the relevant Primary school offices. Please see the attached 
poster for more information.  

Trailer: Raunak Punjab Dee College 

As in previous years, we sincerely hope you will continue to show your support at the event, 
celebrating our pupils who have become role models for the whole Punjabi community by setting 
the highest standards in education as well as cultural and traditional values. 

We would like to thank you for your support and look forward to seeing you at the event. 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr J S Sidhu 
Executive Principal 
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